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TWU members at dnata Catering who were previously members of Qantas Super (either under
the Defined Benefits Scheme or accumulated fund), your transition from Qantas Super to the
Australian Retirement Trust (ART) has now been completed.

We have sought advice and understand your transfer from Qantas Super to the ART took
place in accordance with the trust deed.

The TWU are further exploring whether there are any matters that might be pursued, particularly
whether members are left worse off as a result of the transition — something that dnata Catering
said would not happen when the company was purchased in 2018.

As this is a complex area of law, we are working with specialised lawyers on further advice
as to members’ rights on the transition, and the long-term impacts on our members.

It is critical that no worker is left worse off at ART than they were at Qantas Super.

Join your union – the TWU. Scan the QR code or click
here to join.

Sign up to put your name forward below and we’ll keep you updated as this process continues
Log any activity with your super and keep records
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